Severn Woods Homeowners Association, Inc.

September 19, 2023

Dear Severn Woods Neighbors,

I hope that everyone is staying healthy and safe. I apologize for the lateness of this year's annual letter and dues invoice. I underwent some personal life changes this year including a job change and preparing for the arrival of my son. I appreciate all of my neighbors' understanding and compassion during this time.

Enclosed, you will find a copy of your annual dues invoice.

Additionally, please allow this letter to serve as the notice for this year's annual meeting. The date, time, and venue details are below -

Saturday, October 7, 2023 1:00PM - 3:00PM

at

Anne Arundel County Public Library 1325 Annapolis Road Odenton, MD 21113

in

Meeting Room B

Lastly, effective October 15, 2023, I am resigning from the role as President of the HOA. The new President will be Thomas "Tom" Friedrich - please join me in giving a warm welcome to Tom! I am excited for him and for the future of our community. It is truly bittersweet for me to step down, but I no longer have the time to focus on the needs of the HOA due to some personal matters. It has been an honor to serve over the past 2 years.

Thank you for continuing to make Severn Woods the best place to live! I look forward to seeing everyone around the neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Bruce Contino President



P.O. Box 251 • Severn, MD 21144 severnwoodshoa@gmail.com www.severnwoodshoa.org